ITEM # 36-20 RESIGNATION

Dimitra Voulgari
57 Osprey Cove Road
Freeport, ME 04032

Town of Freeport

Freeport Conservation Commission

February 11, 2020

Dear Freeport Conservation Commission Members,

I regretfully submit my resignation from the commission due to increased family demands.

My time on the commission provided me with a deep appreciation of our town efforts to
maintain the natural resources for the greater good. It also gave me the opportunity to work
with all of you, outstanding citizens, who truly care for our town. | will miss you and hope to
see you around town or on the trails. | wish you continued progress in your work.

Thank you very much for sharing your work with me on the commission.
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i

Dimitra Voulgari




